22-JULY-1937.

¥y dear Mr, Banon,
Hany thanks for your letter of yesterday just to hand.
The Raja Sahib had already sent a representative some time
L
back, offering his bungaslow and land, but we are not in need
of any, Neither do I know of anyone who wishes to buy.
Regarding your proposal about fruit, could you come over

for an hour or so on Saturday at 4 p.m, for tea to talk this

over. If you can let me know by return whether this date suits

you, we ¢an send our horse to the bridge by 31¥8 to 3,38 p.nm,

on Saturday.

I have transmitted your greetings - thanks, we are all

7ith best wishes
Yours very sincerely,




17-Aug=-37

@ Dear lr.Banon,
Referring to our talk about

fruit, if you are short of fruit, we would

prefer té you would make an offer per maund,

Yours sincerely,




